
April 16, 2025 Biologists' Day Event Meeting 

 

A meeting was held under the leadership of our Department Chair, Prof. Dr. Kamile ÖZTÜRK, 

with the participation of our faculty members and students, to plan and prepare for the events to 

be held on April 16, 2025, on Biologists' Day. During the meeting, tasks for the events to be held 

on April 16 were assigned, and the details of the technical trip to Ihlara, scheduled for April 17, 

were discussed. 

 

 


